
6 December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Tomorrow is the last day to let us know if your child would 

like a Christmas Dinner next week. 

 

Foundation & Middle classes on 14th December, Senior 

classes on 15th. 

 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if they would 

like a Christmas dinner. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Lara 

The Milestone School 


